**From:** Bruno Tomassini

Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 11:30 AM

To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne

**Subject:** Development of 50 King st

Please forward the following to all members of the Planning Committee.

The Middlesex county has the right to maximize their value of the land, the City of London has the right to maximize the tax base, we the citizens, living in the vicinity of 50 King have the right to retain the beauty of the park, the historical roots of the area and to maximize our enjoyment of the the area. With this in mind I urge the Committee to reject the proposed site development and ask city planners to look at alternate developments such as a performing art center housing the Children Museum and the London Orchestra or a new City Hall building. There should be NO approval based on one proposed (conceptual) development alone. The downtown area deserves better.